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The current voting by mail system extends the right to vote to all Oregonians and 

supports their participation in our government by making it easy to do. I oppose any 

attempts to limit participation. This Bill would do exactly that and should be soundly 

defeated by all members of the legislature, regardless of party,who care about our 

democratic processes. 


